
Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and Members of the 
House Health Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide proponent testimony 
on House Bill 248. 
  
My name is Robert Shannon and I am a sales rep. The reason I support House Bill 248 
is because I do not feel that the government or any employer should be able to tell 
anyone what should/must be injected into their body. I personally have had the COVID 
vaccine, but that was a decision I made with my doctor in a private informed 
conversation. Each person should be able to make the decision of what is best for 
themselves without government or employer interference.  
  
Thank you once again for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for and 
urgency of House Bill 248.  
  
Sincerely,  
 
Robert Shannon 
	


